
	
	
	
	

	
	

	

TO:	 ALL	INTERESTED	PARTIES	
	
	
FROM:	 COLLEEN	HUNT,	ENVIRONMENTAL	SCIENTIST	
	
	
DATE:	 November	20,	2013	
	
SUBJECT:	 THE	CITY	OF	SANTA	ROSA,	OCTOBER	2013	NON‐STORM	WATER	

DISCHARGE	BEST	MANAGEMENT	PRACTICE	PLAN	
	
On	October	1,	2009,	The	North	Coast	Regional	Water	Quality	Control	Board	adopted	Waste	
Discharge	Requirements	Order	No.	R1‐2009‐0050	for	the	City	of	Santa	Rosa,	et	al	Storm	
Water	and	Non‐Storm	Water	Discharges	from	Municipal	Separate	Storm	Sewer	Systems	
(MS4),	NPDES	No.	CA0025054	(Permit).		Permit	Section	A.5.(c)	includes	the	option	for	the	
City	of	Santa	Rosa	to	submit	a	Best	Management	Practice	(BMP)	Plan	to	apply	for	
authorization	from	the	Executive	Officer	to	allow	specific	non‐storm	water	flows	into	the	
MS4.			
	
The	City	of	Santa	Rosa	staff	initially	submitted	a	BMP	Plan	in	May	2010.		Regional	Water	
Board	staff	provided	comments	on	this	version	and	has	worked	with	the	City	of	Santa	Rosa	
on	developing	the	current	version.		The	Regional	Water	Board	Executive	Officer	is	
considering	the	current	version	for	approval.		The	current	BMP	plan	is	attached	to	this	
notice.			
	
The	Permit	requires	the	plan	to	be	noticed	for	public	review	and	comment	prior	to	
approval.		Comments	must	be	submitted	in	writing	by	5:00	p.m.	on	December	11,	2013.		
Comments	may	be	submitted	to:	
	
Colleen	Hunt	
colleen.hunt@waterboards.ca.gov	
NCRWQCB	
5550	Skylane	Blvd,	Suite	A	
Santa	Rosa,	CA	95403	
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